
Have you  
recently travelled 
overseas?

Together we can help stop  
the spread and stay healthy.

For more information about Coronavirus 
(COVID-19) visit health.gov.au

If you’ve been overseas recently, monitor  
your health. If you have flu-like symptoms seek  
medical advice. Call ahead if going to a doctor.
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